
OFFICE OF INDEPENDENT COUNSEL 
SUITE 701 WEST 

555 THIRTEENTH STREET, N.W. 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004 

(202) 383-8940 

September 28, 1992 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Judge Walsh asked me to write and thank you for your 
recent letter. 

I have shared your words of encouragement with the rest 
of the staff and we appreciate your interest in the continuing 
work of this office. 

Sincerely, 

,egie4&1_ 
Mary welcher 
Public Information Officer 


